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GRAND KNIGHT'S COLUMN
By Bill Nahorn III

Greetings, Knight of Colum-
bus Brothers and Friends,

Brothers,  we  may  all  step
back and sigh a big sigh of
relief.   The  Fall  Fest  Fun
Run, Love Stockton and Fall
Fest festivities have all suc-
cessfully  passed.   Many  of

our  Brothers  took  part  in  one  or  more  of  this  past
weekend's events.  They include:  our Cooking Crew
barbecued hamburgers and hot dogs at the Parish
Picnic; our Breakfast Team created a great a ham &
egg  burrito  breakfast for  the Fun  Run  runners;
many brothers helped at  one of  the  Love Stockton
sites; and thanks to our brothers that worked in one or
more of our Fall Fest booths.  A big thank you for all
your effort and time in planning and participating in the
events.

Brothers, please see elsewhere in the bulletin for up-
coming funeral arrangements for two of our departed
Brothers.  May Our Lord grant them eternal rest after a
life well spent.

Our first major event of the year is before us.  Our an-
nual  Pasta  Dinner will  be  held  on  Saturday,  Oct.
27th, in Guadalupe Hall at 7:00 PM.  Please call the
phone numbers on the flyer in the Newsletter to assist
in  this  event  or  happily accept  the invitation to  help
when contacted by one of your Brothers.

Blessings for October.  Vivat Jesus!

Peace to All,

GK Bill Nahorn III

SPIRITUAL ADVISER'S COLUMN
By Deacon Dr. Benjamin Joe, PharmD
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Grand Knight Bill Nahorn III's
New Phone Number:

(209) 607 1450‑

Saverio “Chuck” Sasso
March 25, 1921 – August 21, 

2018
Funeral Mass:

Monday, October 1, 2018
 11:00 AM

Presentation Church
Please wear your badge!
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IN MEMORIAM

In  addition  to  Chuck  Sasso's  passing,  the  father  of
Brother  Al  Espinor,  Al  Espinor  Sr.,  also  passed
away.

Al Espinor Sr. died on September 21st.  There will be a
Rosary recited for  him on  Monday,  October  1st,  at
6:00 PM at  Cano  Funeral  Home,  2164  E.  Charter
Way in Stockton.  His  Funeral Mass will be held on
Tuesday,  October  2nd,  at  9:00 AM at  Presentation
Church.   Burial will  follow in  Colma,  south  of  San
Francisco, where he will be buried next to his wife.  If
you can make it, please attend the Rosary or Mass to
show  our  support  for  Brother  Al  during  this  difficult
time.

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT POSITION
OPEN

Bill Kichline has resigned as Deputy Grand Knight.
Currently the position is vacant,  and is  open to any
Knight with a Third Degree.  If you are interested in
the position, please contact GK Bill at (209) 607-1450.

SEPTEMBER PANCAKE BREAKFAST

 

 

 

An Indian Summer morning greeted the diners at the
“World Famous” Pancake Breakfast on September
2nd.  While about 20 diners attended the first seating,
more than twice that many diners attended the second
seating, nearly filling Guadalupe Hall.

Once again our Chief Breakfast Chef, Brother Peter
McCormick, led the crew.  This time, after a long ab-
sence, he was joined by fellow Chief Chef Brother
Dennis Abeyta, who also made the Tang.  They were
joined  by  the  following  Brother  Knights  who  volun-
teered their Sunday morning to put on another wonder-
ful breakfast:  Guillermo Cisneros – setup and serv-
ing, Tom Cisper – admissions table, Paul Jacobs –
admissions  table,  David  Lagesse  – kitchen  sup-
port, Joe Mingram – eggs, John Rayray – eggs and
serving,  José Tarango – setup and serving, Stan
Trent  –  raffle,  John  Tucker  –  serving,  and  Elvin
Tyler – sausages.

As you can see from the photo, Brother Peter cooked
a “special” pancake for Roger Roman.

Gail Gulick-Tucker made the  San Francisco 49ers
gift basket, which was  won by Mary Vasconcellos,
Emanuel Ponte's sister.

The next Pancake Breakfast will be on Sunday, Oc-
tober 7, 2018 after the 7:00 AM and 8:45 AM Mass-
es.



PRESENTATION PARISH PICNIC

 

The  Knights  volunteered  to  purchase  and  cook  the
hamburgers and hot dogs for Presentation's Second
Annual Parish Picnic.   Led by  Chief  Chef Dennis
Abeyta,  Guillermo  Cisneros,  GK  Bill  Nahorn III,
and  John Tucker cooked the burgers and hot dogs,
while the Daughters of Isabella served them up with all
the fixings.

LOVE STOCKTON

 

  

On the hot morning of Saturday, September 22, sever-
al Brother Knights joined a large group of volunteers
from Presentation for Love Stockton.  The volunteers
descended  on  St.  Mary's  Dining  Hall,  Boggs  Tract
Community Farm, and Heroes Park on North  Kelley
Drive to clear, paint, and otherwise beautify them.  Or-
ganized  by  Brother  Ed  Hendrickson,  Brother  John
Tucker headed the group at Heroes Park, while Broth-
er Tom McMillan oversaw the group at St. Mary's Din-
ing Hall.   While  I  couldn't  find every Knight  helping,
Brothers Matthew Hymes and Stan Trent put in their
time  helping  out.   Emanuel  Ponte  and  Ken  Ogella
cooked lunch for the St. Mary's crew.

It should be mentioned that John Tucker, Ed Hendrick-
son, and several other Knights worked at Heroes Park
on the previous Saturday, September 15th.

SEPTEMBER MEETINGS RAFFLE
WINNERS

The “winner” at the September 12th meeting was Lee
Dovichi, while the “winner” at the September 26th meet-
ing was Paul Gonzales,  You must be present to claim
the prize.  The pot increases to $130.00 for the Octo-
ber 12th meeting.

In  addition  to  the  raffle,  a  new  game  was  created.
Tickets are sold for this game.  All the names of those
who bought tickets are placed into the hat.   Another
person pulls the out of the hat.  Next, three white dice
and one red dice are placed in a separate bag.  The
person who's name is drawn then tries to choose the
red die.  If he draws the red cube, he gets 50% of the
money that was collected at the meeting.  This is in ad-
dition to the raffle amount.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!
Deacon Scott A Johnson 10/3
Brent K Skelton 10/3
Ian M Mcginnis 10/4
Alejandro (Alex) F Ramirez 10/4
Edward A Ziller 10/7
Luis Lopez 10/9
Frank M Ramalho 10/9
Ed P Sullivan 10/9
Alfredo Saucedo 10/10
Leo A Gutterres 10/14
Heriberto J Bonilla 10/15
Robert A Gallagher 10/15
Robert W Melrose 10/16
Eduardo Perez 10/22
George E Sadek 10/24
Freddie Vidrio 10/28
Shawn R Armstrong 10/29
Edward C Wanket 10/30



Knights of Columbus
Presentation Council #10478
4719 Quail Lakes Drive, Suite G, #432
Stockton, CA 95207-5267

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

OFFICERS FOR COLUMBIAN YEAR 2018  ‒  2019

Position Name Phone

Grand Knight Bill Nahorn III 209-607-1450
rewcn@aol.com

Deputy Grand
Knight

Spiritual 
Adviser

Deacon Dr. 
Ben Joe, 
PharmD

209-957-1467
benob1knob@yahoo.com

Chancellor Freddie Vidrio 209-573-0585
avidrio1234@yahoo.com

Warden Wilfred 
DeCoite

209-982-4100
mauicowboy@aol.com

Recorder Paul Shane 209-957-3161
pcshane@pacbell.net

Treasurer Guillermo 
Cisneros

209-712-0359
memoc@att.net

Lecturer Dennis Raio 209-609-3600
dennyjoe36@yahoo.com

Advocate Timothy Yun 408-597-7440
timothy_yun@sbcglobal.net

Inside Guard John Rayray 209-470-7800

Outside 
Guard

José Tarango 209-481-5865

3–Year 
Trustee

Emanuel 
Ponte

209-986-4658
emanuel.ponte@sbcglobal.
net

2–Year 
Trustee

Bob 
Pemberton

209-547-9843
benniecbee@aol.com  denn
yjoe36@yahoo.com

Position Name Phone

1–Year 
Trustee

Bob McKay 209-952-1838
bobmckay@att.net

Financial 
Secretary

Kenneth 
Ogella

209-477-8006
kogella@comcast.net

District 
Deputy

Bill Nahorn III 209-607-1450
rewcn@aol.com

Insurance:  
General 
Agent

Pablo 
Contreras

559-270-1765
pablo.contreras@kofc.org

Events for October 2018

General Meetings

Day Date Location Time

Wednesday 10 St. Joachim 7:00 PM

Wednesday 24 St. Joachim 7:00 PM

Chuck Sasso's Funeral

Monday 1 Presentation 11:00 AM

Please wear your badge!

Pancake Breakfast

Sunday 7 Guadalupe
Hall

After the 7:00 and
8:45 Masses

Pasta Dinner

Saturday 27 Guadalupe
Hall

Cocktails: 6:00
Dinner: 7:00

PLEASE AFFIX 
FIRST CLASS 
STAMP HERE
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